
 
 
 

 

To: Tax Software Developers 
Concerning: 2023 Jobs Growth Credit, Form JGI 
 
The 2023 Jobs Growth Credit, Form JGI, is a supplemental form with significant updates. 
We have provided the below overview for your preparation in development of these 
changes. 
 
The JGI has undergone a redesign with multiple new lines. This form will be a required 
supplement when taxpayers claim this credit. 
 
This form is a binary attachment and is not required for testing. 
 
Further details will be provided in the JGI document and supporting forms’ 
documentation at a further date. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Information Governance Unit 
dore-services@mt.gov 


